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January 31, 1991

Thomas F. Coleman, Esq., Executive Director
Family Diversity Project
P.o. Box 65756
Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman:

SUBJECT: Proposed Family zoning Regulations

Attached is Planning Report #90-077 regarding proposals to limit
the number of unrelated persons who may occupy a single-family
dwelling. We would appreciate your review of the attached
materials. Your recommendations and any assistance or materials
that you could provide would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you.


